
  

 REP AGREEMENT & INFO FORM 2024 
 
Dear Parents  
 Please read this document carefully, as it contains important information 
Congratulations on your child’s selection in the MWBA Junior Representative Program. The fee for this season is $700, 
split into 2 installments - $350 will be invoiced immediately to confirm your place in the squad, & then $350 which will 
be invoiced prior to the season starting. 
The estimated cost for each player to play Representative Basketball is $1000+, however we try to keep our fees as low 
as possible.  

 

Camps, Fees  
 Representative fee $700 – split into 2 installments of $350 & must be paid by the due date 
  Support Senior teams - by participating in floor wiping activities at their games at least once a season. 
  Most venues charge a $4 entry fee, this fee is set by BNSW, & contributes to game costs, this includes NBISC 
 Rep Camps will run during the school holiday periods, & players are expected to attend.  
 All fees must be paid prior to the commencement of the season 

 

Compulsory Requirements. There are certain requirements to play in the MWBA Representative Program. 
  Attend all training and/or skills sessions for their team and all competition games 
 Adhere to the BNSW Codes of Conduct, Representative/Development Player Agreement, & the Zero Tolerance 

Policy for Parents and Spectators 
  Parents must attend a Score table course run by MWBA & commit to Score table (bench) duties. Time 

& dates to be advised. 
 Other Representative sports WILL NOT CONFLICT OR AFFECT Rep Basketball commitments, including 

both games & training. Failure to comply with this, could result in the player concerned being 
withdrawn from the program. 

 Allow MWBA to use your contact details for Fee invoicing, Newsletters, & also by Coaches & Managers for all 
team information & communication, including training, game times, venues & contact distribution lists. Also 
allow MWBA to post your child’s name to advertise any Basketball achievement during the Representative 
season. 

  Please advise if you do not wish this to occur. 
 

Please note that some teams may choose to enter in external tournaments, such as the Coastal Classic in 
February, & possibly also a Melbourne tournament over the June Long weekend. Please realise this is a 
team decision & NOT a compulsory expectation of MWBA, however if the team decides to enter, there will 
be additional costs involved. 

 

Basketball NSW - Codes of Conduct, Representative & Player agreements & the Zero Tolerance Policy 
for Parents & Spectators - must be read through thoroughly, before signing your acceptance document - 
They are displayed on our website. https://manlybasketball.com.au/about/policies/ 
 

RISK WARNING – Please be aware that there are risks of injury associated with playing basketball, as there are with most 
sports. Risks will arise in the context of the activities of running, catching, throwing, shooting and guarding opposing players. 
While we aim to minimize risks, it is not possible to eliminate them all. 
 

If at any time during the season, my child requires medical attention, and MWBA are unable to contact me, I 
consent to MWBA seeking medical attention at my expense. 

Manly Warringah Basketball 
Representative Administrator: Janet Bilton 
Janet.bilton@manlybasketball.com.au 
www.manlybasketball.com.au 
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